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The Health Innovation Summit is the place to inspire and accelerate health care quality by

connecting with and showcasing innovators in care delivery. Bringing together leaders

across the health care ecosystem, the Summit focused on all aspects of quality, including

digital solutions, health equity, value-based care and more. It featured thought-provoking

speakers, one-of-a-kind education and an exhibit floor showcasing the latest in

innovation.


